CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

May 13, 2013

Mike Walla, P.E.

Walla Engineering

6100 Indian School Rd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re: Dental Office, 7500 Holly Ave. NE, Conceptual Grading and Drainage
Plan

Engineer’s Stamp -no stamp- (C-19/D058)

Dear Mr. Walla,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-2-2013,
the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the

DRB.

PO Box 1293 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,
(i
Albuquerque '

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer
New Mexico 87103 Development Review Services

C: mikew@wallaengineering.com
www.cabq.gov
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